
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
If your son is attending the disco at South Wilts Grammar School tonight, may we please remind you that it 
is your responsibility to inform staff there of any serious medical issues affecting your son. If appropriate, 
please communicate with staff on arrival. 
 
We hope the boys have an enjoyable evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hilary Taylor 
Head of Lower School 

 


